

## MICROMOUNTERS OF NEW ENGLAND

PRESIDENT AND BULLETIN EDITOR

VICE PRESIDENT

TREASURER AND SECRETARY

John Anderson
17 Ginley Road
Walpole, MA 02081
617-668-2008
Norman Biggart
4 Baron Park Lane
Burlington, MA 01803
617-272-1537
Ralph Carr, Jr.
25 Farnum Road
Warwick, RI 02888

401-467-3823

## NEWSLETTER #39

**NOVEMBER 3, 1977** 

Carl Francis, the new Curator of the Mineralogical Museum at Harvard University, has arranged for us to have a meeting at the University on Saturday, November 19, from 10 A.M. to 4 P.M. The meeting will be held in Room 203, which is one <u>floor</u> below the Museum. For those who have been to ston Mineral Club meetings, you can reach 203 by the same entance but only going to the second floor. Anyone new to the area should follow these directions:

From I-93: Exit at Storrow Drive (near North Station) and follow to the Larz Anderson Bridge where you can cross the Charles

· River and follow Harvard Street to Harvard Square.

From Mass Pike: Exit at exit 18 (Cambridge exit) and cross Charles River to Memorial Drive, follow Memorial Drive to Harvard Street to Harvard Square.

From Roukeule Exit Route 2 at Fresh Pond Circle and follow Concord Avenue to Chauncy Street, across Mass Avenue to Everett Street and into the parking lot.

Once you are in Harvard Square or on Mass Avenue, you should follow Mass Avenue (towards Arlington) to Everett Street, which has a drug store at the corner. Turn right into Everett Street and follow it across Oxford Street into the parking lot. Enter via the furthest door from the parking lot - facing Oxford Street. the door is marked "Not for Public Use",

Carl is interested in updating and adding to the micromount collection, especially specimens from New England and St. Hilaire. This will be an excellent opportunity to hear his ideas and see what we can do to assist in an educational manner. The Museum will also be opened.

